
From: Zappala, Chuck [Chuck.Zappala@boeing.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2004 5:05 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: E010045 Modification AutoGrant Check

Greetings,

The contact person for this site is noted below.  This should complete all of
your questions.

Thank you,

Chuck Zappala
FCC Licensing Specialist
The Boeing Company
Frequency Management Services
South Park Complex Bldg 15-01.1
Seattle, WA
P.O. Box 3707 MC: 2T-22
Seattle, WA 98124-2207
206-544-6580 Office
206-544-6592 Fax
866-248-1493 Toll Free

-----Original Message-----
From: Olson, James M
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2004 1:57 PM
To: Zappala, Chuck
Subject: RE: E010045 Modification AutoGrant Check

Chuck,
We should put Lester Chew as the new contact person and the new address is

5301 Bolsa Ave  Huntington Beach Bldg 28. County is Orange and the zip is 92647.
His phone number is 562-797-3115.

Jim

-----Original Message-----
From: Zappala, Chuck
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2004 1:51 PM
To: Olson, James M
Subject: FW: E010045 Modification AutoGrant Check

Jim,

She wants to know if the site contact person is the same.  The license folder
does not have the original license application or engineering so, I can't say
what was submitted at the time.  I don't know who Stephen C. Lubman is and if it
will be the same person for the new location.

z

-----Original Message-----
From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2004 1:34 PM



To: Zappala, Chuck
Subject: RE: E010045 Modification AutoGrant Check

Tnx. T.   Also, is the site contact person/number and county staying the
same because I didn't see where you were changing them.  The county is currently
Los Angeles and the site contact person is Stephen C. Lubman, 310-364-9648.

-----Original Message-----
From: Zappala, Chuck [mailto:Chuck.Zappala@boeing.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2004 4:20 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: E010045 Modification AutoGrant Check

Good afternoon,

I received your fax.  It appears that our Felony letter did not make it in the
application, so I am sending it again, see attached.  As for the calculations,
we are working on those and will send them when they are ready.

Thank you, <<Felony.doc>>

Chuck Zappala
FCC Licensing Specialist
The Boeing Company
Frequency Management Services
South Park Complex Bldg 15-01.1
Seattle, WA
P.O. Box 3707 MC: 2T-22
Seattle, WA 98124-2207
206-544-6580 Office
206-544-6592 Fax
866-248-1493 Toll Free


